
 

 

 
 
 
  

SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 12 - 2019  

 

Embarking / Disembarking at Seaway Locks 
 
Mariners are reminded of the importance of safe working practices when embarking or disembarking 
of persons at Seaway locks. This should only be carried out when the ship is alongside the lock wall 
and completely stopped.  The use of ship's portable gangways and/or shore side portable gangways 
shall be used when embarking or disembarking and a member of the ship's crew must be present to 
assist.  At no time should anyone attempt to embark or disembark to or from the ship without the use 
of a portable gangway and assistance from the ship's crew. 
 
 
 
 
 
June 24, 2019 


